
FACULTY SENATE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 5, 2010 

We would like to ask that all Senators do the following to aid in reporting the minutes correctly: 

a. To aid in identification, please stand when recognized to speak on issues. 

b. To aid in clarification of motions, forms have been provided near each Senator. When making a 
motion or amendment, please fill out the form and forward it to the Chair of the Faculty. 

The following people have been granted speaking privileges for today’s meeting: 

David Weismiller, Donna Payne, Puri Martinez, and Scott Buck. 

Faculty are reminded that most of the speeches given by the Chair of the Faculty are 

posted online at: http://www.ecu.edu/cs-acad/fsonline/speeches/Speeches.cfm. 

The Committee on Committees is seeking nominees from the faculty for the election of two 

delegates and two alternates to the 2011-2012 UNC Faculty Assembly. Nominees should be full- 
time faculty, holding no administrative duties outside his/her department. The names of those 

nominated to the Committee on Committees will be submitted to the Faculty Senate in January 
2011. Following elections, the new delegates and alternates will begin their terms in August 2011. 

Information will be distributed to all faculty and nomination forms will be due in the Faculty Senate 

office by Monday, November 1, 2010. A list of the current Faculty Assembly delegation is available 

online at: http://www.ecu.edu/cs-acad/fsonline/customct/rosters/facultyassembly.htm. 

Faculty members not located on main campus and who serve on various academic standing 

committees are reminded of special courtesy parking permits available from the office of Parking 
and Transportation Services. Special Courtesy Permits allow faculty members attending 

meetings, etc. to park in "A1/B1” lots on main campus. These permits are issued to unit heads at no 

charge and are to be used in conjunction with a paid parking permit. Additional information is 

available from Parking and Transportation Services at 328-1961. 

In an effort to keep faculty members informed of campus activities, Board of Trustees meeting 

agendas and schedules are distributed electronically to all faculty and available anytime online at 
http://www.ecu.edu/bot/. Faculty are welcome to attend these open meetings. 

Information on how to import the ECU Academic Calendar into Outlook, Entourage or iCal is 
available at http://www.ecu.edu/cs-ecu/academic-import.cfm. Because the Academic Calendar can 
change, they will be made available approximately one month before each semester. Information in 

these downloaded files are as accurate as we can make them at the time of creation. Always be 
sure to check the official Academic Calendar page for the latest updates. Any changes that are 

made after you import the calendar will have to be updated in your calendar manually by you. 

Reminder of social at Winslow’s after the faculty senate meeting. Please come and encourage 
your faculty colleagues to attend as well. We will be having these socials the rest of the academic 
year. It will be a good way to informally interact with each other each month, to get to know faculty 
from across campus, and to interact with the Chancellor, Provost, and Vice Chancellors on an 
informal basis. All are eligible for 15% off all food purchases. 

SEE PROPOSED FACULTY ASSEMBLY RESOLUTION ON BACK.  


